
Dear Kelly,  
  
We met before the meeting in Wantirna tonight. 
Firstly congratulations on a successful meeting. The Governments intent to take initiatives are very 
timely and welcome. 
  
You outlined enforcement of the FIRB Regulations, active policing, righting the wrong, and thoughtful 
consideration of a broad range of issues. 
For what it is worth,we the public, can assist the reporting of suspected breaches of the rules and that 
should be encouraged. While it may be un Australian to dob somebody in, it certainly is not un 
Australian to take action to prevent exploitation of our country and its laws by those that have no 
national interest only self interest.   You the politicians can ride the public service to ensure they never 
have disregard for the rules such as shown by FIRB. Their actions raise serious issues about their 
direction, competence and willingness to ensure needed foreign investment is properly and effectively 
directed to national interest.  
  
You must continue to prosecute this issue  for us Australians and I am sure you are aware that there 
is a cadre of Australians that currently do not accept this sell out of our country and are getting 
annoyed with some ethnic groups impact on our culture as they buy up suburbs, disrespect our 
neighborhoods and do not integrate into our community. We have all the makings of potential racial 
disharmony and early remedial action could well be appropriate. 
  
As rightly put by Michael Sukkar, buying existing houses does nothing for our economy and is not in 
our national interest. Please keep this excellent initiative rolling and be our advocate as you hit the 
pressure of compromise and from weaker minded individuals in the future. 
  
Kind Regards 
Roland Orchard 
 


